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Happy Birthday 

 

Virtual Library 

E-safety is an integral part of children’s education in to-

day’s digital world and is embedded in our learning at 

school. We want to help our families and children improve 

their own understanding of e-safety issues so they can learn 

to use the internet and all digital media in a safe and secure 

way. 

If you haven’t already please watch our E-Safety video by 

clicking here.  

Our author of the week is Konnie 

Huq! 

This week former Blue Peter pre-

senter Konnie Huq is shar-

ing Cookie and the Most Annoying 

Boy in the World, the first book in 

the Cookie series that she both 

wrote and illustrated, as an audio-

book.  

You can listen completely FREE by 

clicking here. There's also an exclu-

sive video from Konnie, you can 

discover her top three recommend-

ed children's books and find out 

more about what she enjoys about 

reading in a Q&A! 

Odin 07 Feb 2011 5 

Riley 07 Feb 2013 3 

Mikaela 10 Feb 2017 Nursery 

Liyana 10 Feb 2015 1 

Maya 11 Feb 2014 2 

Florence 13 Feb 2016 Reception 

Veronica-May 14 Feb 2012 4 

Avrajit 15 Feb 2015 1 

Denas 17 Feb 2010 6 

Zoe 18 Feb 2016 Reception 

Sumayyah 18 Feb 2013 3 

Amara-Rose 20 Feb 2016 Reception 

Bobby 23 Feb 2016 Reception 

Baker, Bleu 24 Feb 2012 4 

Daniella 25 Feb 2011 5 

Lily-rose 25 Feb 2015 1 

Ronee 26 Feb 2016 Reception 

Rosie 28 Feb 2015 Reception 

Isla 29 Feb 2012 4 

Love & Forgiveness  Dear Families, 

It is incredible that we have got through this half term already; it has been a cold and long 

winter but just like the daffodils peering through the snow in school garden, there signs of a 

hopeful spring to come! The infection rates are coming down locally, but we stay vigilant, 

following social rules; keeping our two meter distance; wearing masks and washing our 

hands. We continue with these measures in school along with complying with twice weekly 

testing taken by staff. We ask you wear masks at pick up and drop off, inform us if you or a 

member of your household has contracted COVID and follow the isolation advice. Thank you 

There will be some changes to next half term’s learning with live zooms on 

Monday—Thursday and a catch-up Friday!  

Class teachers will only have zooms to instruct on four days a week. The 

curriculum on Friday will be remote arts from music, philosophy, PE and art 

lesson which are set or pre recorded, whilst maths will be the arithmetic on 

forms and English a comprehension in the CGP book. Teachers set 5 

Maths, 5 English lessons per week, a science, Religious Education and 

History & Geography lesson. This amounts to roughly 15 pieces of learning 

that need to be handed in via the google hand in function, every week. 

Three lessons per day, every day. Please check daily. We are monitoring 

this and getting back to families to inform and support.  If you have requested but not received support in technology please 

email Rachel. Finally, I know you will join me in thanking the teachers for weaving their magic along with us thanking you for your 

support in your child’s learning. Hopefully, we will get to see more light soon. On Chinese New Years Day we wish you all pros-

perity, love, health and light!  Mrs Smith 

 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

Maths Maths Maths Maths Maths 

quiz 

English English English English English 

comp 

Science RE History PHSE/ 

P4C/ 
PE 

Art & 

music PE 

Well done to our 

Stars of the Week! 

Nursery: Sadie & 

Ethan 

Reception: Jui-his & 

Amelia 

Year 1: Somachi & 

Parker 

Year 2: Sofia & 

Jacob  

Year 3:  

Year 4: Jessie C & 

Devjit  

Year 5: Jermaine &  

Year 6: Camilla & 

Thomas 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FeseAdit3O8
https://library.thenational.academy/get-to-know-cookie-and-konnie-huq/


Remote Learning Super 
We  want to celebrate the hard work of pupils, teachers and fam-

ilies, during this period of remote learning. This page is dedicat- ed 

to those superstars, who have risen to the challenge. We will be 

choosing super stars each week from each class based on their 

Nursery Leah N 

Mark K 

Oscar and Madison  

Reception Frankey 

Richie 

Year 1 Mia 

Aaliyah 

Ayman  

Year 2 James 

Isambard and Lyra 

Maya V  

Year 3 Ben D 

Alfie T 

Lois T, Riley Q and Charlie P 

Year 4 Faye H 

Mackenzie, Harley, Stanley and Devjit 

Year 5 Odin 

Shyamak, Poppi, Zuzanna, Rayan, Joel and Alfie 

Year 6 Isabella, Ruby and Harry 






